
 

 

Legislative Update  

Week of March 24, 2014 

 

 

This is the final week all bill will be debated in the House and Senate.  At the end of this week, 

bills that have been passed by both houses and have been amended will be discussed by joint 

House and Senate Conference Committees. 

 

The other business of the week will be the discussion of the budget, with focus on addressing 

the Supreme Court’s ruling on funding for K-12 education needs.  Both the House 

Appropriations Committee and the Senate Ways and Means Committees will hold discussions on 
these issues early in the week. 


